
 

OSS Middle School uniforms should be purchased at Risse Brothers. Middle School (6-8) 

students wear red or navy-blue polo with the OSS logo and khaki, navy, or jean bottoms. 

Middle school students need to have P.E uniforms. Shoes must be closed-toed dress shoes, 

or athletic shoes. No special designs, patterns (Checkered, plaid, camouflage, etc.), or wild 

colors are permitted. Shoes must be worn at all times. Belts must be leather, braided 

leather, or fabric in solid colors of black, brown, khaki, or navy blue. For detailed uniform 

information, please see the Uniform Policy in the Students and Parents Handbook. 

Students are expected to wear the OSS uniform at all times and to dress and groom 
themselves in such a way as to reflect neatness, cleanliness, and safety. 

 

Risse Brothers. 
1401 Beulah Rd Sites 116-118 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
Telephone: 407-554-2253 
 

 
Current Store Hours can be found at 
https://www.rissebrothers.com/ 

 
 

 

 
 

Top Options: Polo shirt with school logo. 

During winter time, long sleeve/turtleneck may be worn under the knit/polo shirt as long 

as it is the school appropriate color (blue, red, tan, black, or white) 
 
 
 
 

https://www.rissebrothers.com/


  
 

Pants and shorts must be either khaki, navy blue or jeans. They must have belt 

loops and a belt must be worn through the loops and fastened appropriately. 

Cargo pants or shorts are not allowed. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Capris Skinny Jeans, holes or ripped Saggy pants or underwear exposed 

   
Cargo pants/shorts jean skirts Jean shorts 



 

 
 

Skirts must be either khaki or navy blue. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Shoes must be closed-toe dress or athletic style. No special designs or 

patterns (checkered, plaid, camouflage, etc.) or wild colors (fluorescent) 

are permitted. 

The emphasis regarding shoes is safety. All shoelaces must be tied properly. 

Slippers, flip-flops, boots, Uggs, and high-heeled shoes are not permitted. 

 



Uaaeeeg4abée Bel4s 

 

Unacceptable $&oes 
 

 

 
Accep@ble Belu 

 

 

Dress Code: JackeG §bIue eoéer oatg§ 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

The PE uniform is only for middle schoolers. The uniform is like the one in 

these pictures and it can be purchased at the uniform store. PE uniform must 

be labeled with student’s full name. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Additional fall /winter clothing, including jackets that violate the school dress 

code, winter hats, gloves, etc., may be worn, but must be removed upon entering 

the building and stored in the student’s backpack. 

It is very important to label all jackets and uniform clothing with the 

student’s name and grade. In that way, if it is lost in the school, it can be 

returned to the right person. 
 
 
 


